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PRIMARY HEAD TEACHER MEETING 
WITH 

DAVID HART NAHT GENERAL 
SECRETARY 

 
WEDNESDAY 11TH JUNE 2003 

 
WENSUM VALLEY HOTEL AND GOLF 

CLUB, TAVERHAM, NORWICH 
 

10.00. TO 12.00. 
 

David Hart has agreed to come and talk to all 
Norfolk Primary Head Teachers on workload, 
budgets, the workload reduction initiative and the 
impact on schools. We do hope as many of you as 
possible will try and take this opportunity to meet 
and discuss these important issues. On this 
occasion there will be no supply cover available. 
Coffee will be served from 9.30 with the meeting 
starting at 10.00 a.m. 


